

Save the date! Invitation from The HALO Trust

11 am, Friday 15th December 2017 HALO Trust Memorial Service and Reception

Chelsea Old Church and Petyt Hall 64 Cheyne Walk, Chelsea, London SW3 5LT

On Friday 15th December 2017 HALO is going to hold a lunchtime memorial service and reception at Chelsea Old Church and Petyt Hall in West London (http://www.chelseaoldchurch.org.uk/petythall).

We are going to remember and honour those staff who have fallen, and we want to celebrate HALO's work since 1988 in helping mine and UXO impacted communities around the world.

We are inviting ALL of the very many international staff who have previously served with HALO, and those who are working for HALO today. Our longest serving senior national staff will join the present management team in welcoming you.

If you have worked for HALO at any point in the last 30 years, no matter how long or short your time, <u>please</u> come and join us for a multi-faith service of thanksgiving in Chelsea Old Church at 11 am, followed by a lunchtime reception from midday until 4pm in Petyt Hall next door.

We are also looking for **your help** please to pass on the message around the globe.

We are contacting everyone on our staff database, but there are over 400 names going back almost 30 years; many email addresses will be out of date. Please use the power of your social media to help us reach everyone out there who has ever worked for HALO.

We will follow up this Save the date! soon with more information.

Thank you

Friday15thDecember2017@halotrust.org